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Sacramento Municipal Utility Pistrict
P. 0. Box 15
Sacramento, Lalifornia 95852..183(C

Attention: Mr. C. Andognini, CEO Nuclear
Gentlemen:

Subject: ACCEPTANCE OF CHANGES TO THE OPERATIONAL QLALITY ASSURANCE
PROGKAM FOR RANCHO SECO, REVISION 2

On September 9, 1987 Mr. M, Shanbhag of your QA staff met with Mr, W. Wagner
of this off'ce in Regiorn V to discuss oir letter of July 31, 1987 regarding
Revision 1 of the Rancho Seco Quality Manual (RSQM) This meeting resulted
in a satisfactory resolution to our questions concerning Revision 1.

On September 18, 1987 ycu submitted Revision 2 of the RSQM which amended
Revision 1 to incorporate provisions addressing our questions. We have
reviewed the changes addressed in Revision 2 and find that it continues to
meet the requirements of 10 CFR 50, Appendix B; thererore, the changes are
acceptable. If there are changes to other operative QA commitments existing
in docketed correspondence outside of the SAR QA program description, you are
obligated to notify this office. Implementing such changes should be based on
10 CFR 50.54(a)(3).

x

[f you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact W, J.
of my staff at (415) 943-3731,

agner

Sincerely,

3

Dennis F. "“rsch, Director a
Division of Reactor Safety and ProjeésRs
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